
*** IMPORTANT DATES! ***
May 8

Integrated 
classes end

Week of May 11
End of year Conferences

Rubrics shared

May 15
LA/Math 

classes end

May 21
Last day of school

Teacher Email:
erika.brownlee@bvsd.org 

david.dvorak@bvsd.org
joshua.feiger@bvsd.org 
emily.rundell@bvsd.org

matthew.trasky@bvsd.org 

PLATT MIDDLE SCHOOL
6096 Baseline Road
Boulder, CO 80303

Phone: 720.561.5536
Attendance: 720.561.5534 

May 4th, 2020
2019-2020 School Year

Principal:  brooke.daerr@bvsd.org 
Asst. Principal:  david.weisbart@bvsd.org

CHOICE Counselor:  bryant.strause@bvsd.org
CHOICE Website:  http://choiceprogram.edublogs.org/  Platt Website:  https://npm.bvsd.org
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INTEGRATED CLASSES
Integrated classes end Friday, May 8th. LA/Math 
classes will end Friday, May 15th. Co-op will 
continue through that final week of the school 
year. (School ends May 21st). The final week will 
be dedicated to closure, 8th grade goodbyes, 
slideshow, and other end-of-year activities.  

END OF YEAR CONFERENCES
End of year conferences will take place the week of 
May 11th. If you have not signed up for a conference 
yet, please connect with your co-op teacher. Students 
will be sharing their visuals and any other end-of-year 
celebrations, challenges, or growth they wish to highlight.

RUBRICS
Rubrics for integrated classes will be 
shared the week of May 11th. There will 
NOT be 3rd trimester math/LA rubrics.  
Students will receive pass/no grade for 
those classes through Infinite Campus.

STAFF CHANGES
After six amazing years at CHOICE, Matthew Trasky has decided to teach 
7th Grade Social Studies at Platt for the 2020-21 school year.  It’s a 
tremendous loss for CHOICE, but we are delighted that he is staying in the 
building and he is very excited to continue connecting with all of us on an ongoing 
basis.  He won’t be far away!  
                         In related news, Justin Oberndorf will be joining CHOICE. Justin really 

needs no introduction, as many of you know him from Platt.  He is an Impact 
in Education Award winner and we’re super excited to have all of his good 

energy and amazing pedagogy here at CHOICE.  He’ll be teaching LA and Social 
Studies next year.  If you wish to reach out to either Mr. Trasky or Mr. Oberndorf, they 

would love to hear from you.  matthew.trasky@bvsd.org and justin.oberndorf@bvsd.org

CHOICE 2019-2020 CLOSURE PADLET
This Padlet will serve as our virtual platform for 
end-of-year activities. Already, the 8th Grade 
Goodbyes are live. Over the course of the next 
several weeks, this padlet will be populated with 
other items including the CHOICE Slideshow, 
Continuation Awards, etc. Stay tuned. 
https://padlet.com/jfeiger/2020Goodbyes

We miss You!

CHOICE DONATION REFUND
CHOICE Donation partial refunds are being processed to those families who requested them. Thank you for 
your patience as this may take a few weeks. Please contact star.rader@bvsd.org if you have questions.

Thank you Mr. Trasky!

Welcome

Mr. Oberndorf!


